新北市立崇林國中106學年度下學期七年級第二次段考英語科試題卷

班級: 座號: 姓名:

| 1. David: What's the date today, Dad? Mr. Lin: It's May third(1) Mother's Day is coming! David: Really?(2) is it? Mr. Lin: It's on the second Sunday of May. 2. Mrs. Lin: How much is the fish soup? Mr. Lin: It's three hundred(3) Mrs. Lin: That's(4) David: Don't(5) about it, Mom. I can use my pocket money. 3. Patty:I'm making a(6) pie for a party, but I don't have any eggs. Do you have some eggs? Kevin:Yes. How(7) eggs do you need? Patty:(8) me see I need about twenty. - * *\frac{\fra |
|---|
| 2. Mrs. Lin: How much is the fish soup? Mr. Lin: It's three hundred(3) Mrs. Lin: That's(4) David: Don't(5) about it, Mom. I can use my pocket money. 3. Patty:I'm making a(6) pie for a party, but I don't have any eggs. Do you have some eggs? Kevin:Yes. How(7) eggs do you need? Patty:(8) me see I need about twenty. - 文法選擇 (每題 2 分 · 共 20 分) 1. () A: How much the two bags of flour? B: eighty dollars. (A) are; It's |
| Mrs. Lin: That's |
| Mrs. Lin: That's |
| 3. Patty:I'm making a |
| Kevin:Yes. How |
| 二、文法選擇(每題 2 分,共 20 分) 1. () A: How much the two bags of flour? B: eighty dollars. |
| (A) A: How much the two bags of flour? B: eighty dollars. (A) are; It's (B) are; They're (C) is; They're (D) is; It's (A) a ; two (B) any; some (C) a; some (D) some; a (Mom: bowls of miso soup there on the table? Dad: There is only one. (A) How many; are (B) How much; is |
| (A) are; It's (B) are; They're (C) is; They're (D) is; It's 2. () My dad wants sandwich and fruit salad for dinner. (A) a; two (B) any; some (C) a; some (D) some; a 3. () Mom: bowls of miso soup there on the table? Dad: There is only one. (A) How many; are (B) How much; is |
| (A) a; two (B) any; some (C) a; some (D) some; a 3. () Mom: bowls of miso soup there on the table? Dad: There is only one. (A) How many; are (B) How much; is |
| 3. () Mom: bowls of miso soup there on the table? Dad: There is only one. (A) How many; are (B) How much; is |
| Dad: There is only one. (A) How many; are (B) How much; is |
| (A) How many; are (B) How much; is |
| · |
| (C) How much; are (D) How many; is |
| 4. () There is a school fair(園遊會) in Chong-Lin junior high. Today's its birthday. |
| (A) twenty (B) twenty-one |
| (C) twentieth (D) twentyth |
| 5. () A: water you drink every day? B: Two |
| (A)How much; do; glasses (B)How many; are; liters(公升) |
| (C)How much; are; liters(公升) (D)How many; do; glasses |
| 6. () Do your homework, and then you can play the computer games. (A) the last (B) last (C) the first (D) first |
| 7. () A: is the date today? B: It's May 17. |
| (A) What day; X (B) What; X (C) What date; on (D) What; on |
| 8. () Luke his coffee with milk and sugar. |
| (A) want (B) needing |
| (C) is cooking (D) is blending |
| 9. () A: do you like to drink? B: I like some tea. |
| (A) What (B) How much (C) How (D) Which |
| 10. () We need flour for the pie, but we don't have time to buy |
| (A)a; any; it (B)many; much; it (C)some; much; it (D)a lot of; much; them |
| 三、完成句子與對話 (每題 2 分, 共 10 分) |
| 1. () A: There are five bottles of milk. How many do you need? |
| B: |
| (A) I need two. (B) How about these? |
| (C) We don't have any. (D) There are too many. |
| 2. () A: How much are the stockings? |
| B: (A) They are for Christmas. (B) There are some. |
| (C) They are NT\$250. (D) It's NT\$ 200. |

| 3. (| A: I need two bags of flour, please. |
|-------------|--|
| | B: Sure. How much do you need? |
| | (A) Do you have any plates? |
| | (B) How much are they? |
| | (C) How many bags do you have? |
| | (D) By the way, do you have salt? |
| 4. (|) Sean: Which do you like, sandwiches or rice balls? |
| | Amy: |
| | (A) I don't like sandwiches. (B) I like rice balls. |
| | (C) Yes, I like sandwiches. (D) No, I don't like them. |
| 5. (| A: When do you read during a day? |
| | B: |
| | (A) I do that after dinner and before going to bed. |
| | (B) I do that for two hours every day. |
| | (C) I read every weekend. |
| | (D) I have reading classes in the library. |
| | |
| | 四、請將括號內的字用代名詞的「主格」、「所有格」或「受格」改寫 (每題1分,共7分) |
| | 1. Can you call(I) back ten minutes later? |
| | 2. The kids love(their mother) very much. |
| | 3. Are (the two boys) basketball players? |
| | 4. The baby cat is cute(The cat's) eyes are so big. |
| | 5. When is (the twin brothers') birthday? |
| | 6. Do you like(<i>Baby become doctor</i>)? Dylan sings the song every day. |
| | 7. (Joy and I) are making a cake for Mom. |
| | 2. When is EXO's concert in Taiwan? It's(2) July. 3. There is a talent show(3) seven(4) Sunday night. 4. The summer camp is(5) this month. It's really hot(2) August. 5. New Year's Eve is(6) the evening(7) December 31. |
| Too | 六、克漏字選擇(每題 2 分,共 10 分) |
| | on: Mom, Richard and I are(1) for breakfast. Do you want anything to eat? om: No, thanks. I have tons of housework to do now. By the way, can you buy (2) coffee for |
| 171 | me? I think I can't get started without(3) Please buy me a medium Latte. |
| Jas | on: No problem. What else do you need? |
| | om: (4) breakfast shop will you go to, Titi Brunch's Shop or Nono's Stand? |
| | on: I may go to Nono's Stand. |
| | om: Then can you buy some salt for me? There is a supermarket next to Nono's stand. |
| | on: Sure! (5) bags of salt do you need? |
| IVI | om: Just one. Wait! I have a coupon of the supermarket. You can get 10 percent off with the coupon. |
| Jas | on: Okay. |
| | Coffee Vogurt Jan Water |
| | |
| to | ons of 許多的 without 沒有 percent 百分比 |
| | IIEIOWIEI 拼音及E |
| | 1. () (A) putting on (B) going out (C) taking care of (D) turning on |
| | 2. () (A) a bowl of (B) a plate of (C) a cup of (D) a box of |
| | 3. () (A) they (B) them (C) it (D) me |
| | 4. () (A) What (B) How (C) What kind (D) Which |
| | 5. () (A) How much (B) How many (C) which (D) What |

(A)

Mother's Day is an important day all around the world even though it started in North America and Europe. Not all countries celebrate it on the same day, but the most popular day is the second Sunday of May. It is, of course, a day to honor our mothers and make them feel special. Young children get especially excited about Mother's Day and put a lot of effort into making cards and presents for their moms. For mothers, it is like having a second birthday.

Mother's Day in the USA, the UK, Canada, Australia, etc. means mothers usually get the day off from housework. It is common for children to cook for their mother, so she can have breakfast in bed. She also receives presents, flowers and cards. In America, Mother's Day is the busiest day of the year for restaurants, as children take their moms to lunch or dinner. Americans spend a lot on this day - over \$2.5 billion on flowers and \$70 million on Mother's Day cards. In Sweden, people buy small plastic flowers and the money raised goes to help needy mothers and their children. That also means a lot on this day.

From www.ESL Holiday Lessons.com



even though 即使 celebrate 慶祝 the same 相同的 popular 普遍的 honor 致敬 put effort into 致力於 get...off 擺脫 common 一般的 receive 收到 the busiest 最忙碌的 spend 花費 billion 十億 million 百萬 plastic 塑膠製的 raised 募集的 needy 有需要的

- 1. () Why did the writer say "For mothers, it is like having a second birthday."?
 - (A) Because all moms can get a birthday cake on that day.
 - (B) Because it's a day to honor mothers and make them feel special.
 - (C) Because teenagers get excited about Mother's Day and put a lot of effort into making cards and presents for their moms.
 - (D) Because children will cook and sing songs for their mother.
- 2. () The people from which country buy small plastic flowers and the money raised goes to help needy mothers and their children?
 - (A) America. (C) Sweden.
 - (B) The UK. (D)Canada
- 3. () Which is true?
 - (A) Mother's Day in Canada means mothers usually get the day off from housework.
 - (B) In Australia, Mother's Day is the busiest day of the year for restaurants, as children take their moms to lunch or dinner.
 - (C) Americans spend a lot on Mother's Day over \$2.5 billion on cards and \$70 million on Mother's Day flowers.
 - (D) Mother's Day started in South America and Europe.

** Amanda's Kitchen **

| Stinky Tofu | NT\$50 | Oyster Omelet | NT\$60 |
|---------------|-----------|----------------------|--------|
| Chicken Fille | et NT\$70 | Pig's Blood Cake | NT\$40 |
| Black Tea | NT\$30 | Salad | NT\$30 |
| Soup | NT\$30 | Bubble Tea | NT\$? |

Combo A (stinky tofu, black tea) NT\$70 Combo B (pig's blood cake, salad, black tea) NT\$90 Combo C (oyster omelet, salad, soup) **NT\$110** Combo D (chicken fillet, soup, bubble tea) NT\$130

* Order the combo and save NT\$10 in total!

*Take your father to Amanda's Kitchen on Father's Day (August 8). Buy two combos at a time and

get 15% off!

🔲 combo 套餐; in total 總共;order 點餐;at a time 一次

- () 1. Billy doesn't like any tea. Which combo can he order?
 - (A) Combo A.
- (B) Combo B.
- (C) Combo C.
- (D) Combo D.
-) 2. Momo is at *Amanda's Kitchen*. She has a combo for lunch. There is bubble tea on her table. (What else may there be on her table?
 - (A) The stinky tofu.
- (B) The salad.
- (C) The chicken nuggets. (D) The soup.
- () 3. Today is August 8. Tommy and his father are having their dinner at *Amanda's* Kitchen. Tommy is having the stinky tofu and the black tea. His father is having the bubble tea, the soup and the chicken fillet. How much do they have to pay?
 - (A) NT\$160.
- (B) NT\$170.
- (C) NT\$180.
- (D) NT\$200.
- () 4. How much is the bubble tea?
 - (A) NT\$20.
- (B) NT\$30.
- (C) NT\$40.
- (D) NT\$50.

八、請依提示改寫句子與翻譯 (每題4分,分段給分,共16分)

- 1. Vicky likes Luhan; she doesn't like Luffy. (請用 Which...... 造原問句)
- 2. We need three bags of flour for the chocolate cake. (請依畫線部分造原問句)

3. A: 地球日(Earth Day) 是幾月幾號? B: 4月22號。(數字請用英文書寫)

4. 將 3 根香蕉和 2 杯牛奶放進攪拌機裡,然後攪拌 1 分鐘。